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The CAS Computer Committee has drafted a proposal for submission to the CAS faculty council.  The 
proposal suggests changing the name of the committee from the Computer Committee to the CAS 
Technology Committee.  This change is in line with the committee’s desire to further refine the charge 
of the group and take on a broader perspective with regard to the technology used by our departments.  
The committee feels that the current title does not convey the proper function or potential of the group 
and that a change would empower the group to act as liaisons between CAS departments and the 
University with regard to technology such as online development and instruction, software support, 
hardware and infrastructure and new technology as it develops on campus.   This change would also 
help develop the group’s focus and goals for the upcoming year. 
 
 
The Spring meeting was postponed due to a lack of response or conflict of schedules by 
representatives.  Departments are respectfully asked to encourage their representative to actively 
participate on the committees which they serve.   
 
 
Laura Connor 
Claudia Cooperman 
Co-Chairs 


